
 
August 6, 2009

Media Advisory

	 Hearings on Standing and Funding for Offshore Helicopter Safety Inquiry Scheduled

The Honourable Robert Wells, Q. C., Commissioner of the Offshore Helicopter Safety Inquiry, 
will conduct Hearings on Standing and Funding at the Hearing Room, Tara Place, 31 Peet Street,  
on Tuesday, August 11, and Wednesday, August 12, starting at 10:00 a.m. These hearings are open  
to the public.

In advance of these hearings, the Commissioner invites media representatives on a tour of the 
Hearing Room at Tara Place, 31 Peet Street, on Monday, August 10, at 11:00 a.m. This tour will 
provide the media an opportunity to view the hearing room and ask questions pertaining to 
media protocol and technical support to be provided during the public hearings. Media are 
asked to confirm attendance at this briefing by contacting Carmel Turpin, the Inquiry’s media 
consultant, at the contact information provided below.
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Media Contact:
Carmel Turpin
Vice-President of Communications and Client Services
Pilot° Communications 
(709) 753-0794, (709) 682-2292
cturpin@pilotcom.ca
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